

OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF

FAYETTE COUNTY Kathy H. Witt SHERIFF

August 7, 2014

Chief R. Bastin Lexington Division of Police 150 East Main Street Lexington, Kentucky 40507

Re: Patrol bicycles

Dear Chief Bastin,

This correspondence is to confirm that 3 bicycles have been received by the Office of the Fayette County Sheriff from the Lexington Division of Police. This equipment will be used by the Office of the Fayette County Sheriff for law enforcement purposes only. The bicycles will only be used by law enforcement personnel.

Thank you for your continued partnership and for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Kathy H. V

Sheriff